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Topic:   House Prices 
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Senator JOYCE asked: 
 

Senator JOYCE—Would you say that the Australian domestic house price is at a 
high level compared to OECD countries? Do we have a high price for houses or a low 
price for houses? 

Mr Lonsdale—Again, I think our Macro colleagues would have a better international 
perspective of the comparison of Australian housing prices to others. 

Dr Kennedy—I could probably help you with that, Senator. If you looked at house 
price to income ratios in the OECD, I think Australia would have around the fourth 
highest house price to income ratio. 

Senator JOYCE—The fourth highest? 

Dr Kennedy—Again, we have to check all these facts. 
 

Answer: 
 
The OECD believes house prices-to-income ratios are best compared across countries 
when taken as a difference from their long-run average.  In 2009 the Australian house 
prices-to-income ratio, relative to its long-run average, was the fifth highest in the 
OECD, out of 18 countries. 

 


